
Dear Parents/Carers  
 

It was lovely to see so many of our parents and carers at our recent parent evenings, I do hope you found the 
meetings useful and are happy with the progress your child/children is making in school. My staff will be 
contacting those parents/carers who were unable for any reason to attend an appointment to arrange a  
convenient time to come along to school and catch up on how your child is progressing in school.  
 
We have packed a lot into this first half term, there have been trips to Beamish ,The Great North Museum and 
Newbiggin Maritime Museum. Bike Ability sessions have also taken place in school and road safety lessons are 
taking place in KS1. I know you will agree these opportunities enrich the learning opportunities for our children, 
thank you for your continued support. 
 
Our Harvest Assemblies also took place last week, thank you for your wonderful donations. All of your donated 
tinned produce was collected by the Blyth Foodbank and the fresh produce was very kindly delivered to our local 
elderly community by Peter & Mary Henderson. 
 
 

Reminder to Year 6 parents please remember to complete your form for transfer to secondary school, the closing 
date is 31st October 2018. 
 
Attached along with this newsletter are the new Winter menus for 2018, we will be starting with Week 1 when we 
return to school.  If you have any comments about the menus please call into the school office.  A daily meal is 
£2:20 per day and this should always be paid in advance.      
 
Have a wonderful half term and be safe as the darker nights draw in. We are back to school on Monday 5th  
November at 8:45am. 
 
 

 
 
 

Mrs Worrall 
Headteacher  
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follow us @newdelprimary   

 

 

For lots more information! 
Visit our website: www.newdelavalprimary.sch.uk 

 A Massive thank you to all our 
Parents/Carers & Grandparents  

who attended our MacMillan Coffee  
Afternoon  

we raised a magnificent total of  
£ 284.87 

 
Please note that property is left on school                 

premises at your own risk 
 

 



                                
When? 

 
Event  

 
Who? 

Monday 5th November 
8:45am  

School re-opens  
 

Whole School  

Wednesday 7th November  
9:00am & 10:30am  

Get Off Stabilisers  Any child in Nursery, Rec & 
Y1  

Parents should accompany 

Friday 9th November  
7:15am - 5:30pm  

Eden Camp Visit 
Malton, North Yorkshire   

Year 5  

Friday 9th November  Evacuee Day  Whole School  
Children can come to school 

dressed as an evacuee 

Friday 9th November  
3:00pm-4:00pm  

Evacuee Tea Party  
School Hall  

Everyone Welcome! 

Wednesday 14th November  
9:00am  

BBC Studio Visit  Year 2 

Friday 16th November  Children In Need  Whole School  

Monday 19th November 
Friday 23rd November   

Attendance Week  
Children should be  

ON TIME and IN SCHOOL 
ALL WEEK 

Appointments or collection 
before the end of the school 
day will not qualify for 100% 

attendance   

Whole School 
Small prize for 100%  

attendance  
 

Friday 23rd November  
9:45am 

Bling Your Bike Assembly  Reception-Y6 

Wednesday 12th December  Christmas Crafts  To be confirmed  

Thursday 13th December  Christmas Crafts  To be confirmed  

Friday 14th December  Christmas Jumper Day  Whole School  
For a £1:00 donation to 

NSPCC come to school in a 
Christmas Jumper   

Monday 17th December  EYFS Christmas Performance  Parents/Cares of Children In 
EYFS  

Tuesday 18th December  KS1 Christmas Performance  Parents/Carers of Children in 
KS1 

Wednesday 19th December  Christmas Lunch  Reception- Y6 

Wednesday 19th December  
7:00pm  

Blyth Town Carol Service  Parents/Carers of children in 
choir  

Thursday 20th December  Christmas Party Day  Whole School  

Friday 21st December  
2:00pm 

School Closes for End of 
term  

Whole School  

NEW 

NEW 

NEW 

NEW 

NEW 



 

 

Reporting Your Child Absent From School  
If your child is absent from school please 
ring  the school office before 8:45am on  

01670 353255  
 out of office hours  

a 24 hour answering machine is in use. 
 

Alternatively we also have a text  
messaging service please text 

 

07860005171 
giving the name of your child and the  

reason for absence.  

We are supporting the  

Royal British Legion Poppy  
Appeal 

Items are now on sale from the school office 
until  

Wednesday 
7th November  

 
Poppies (donation)  

Pencils –50p 
                                Pencil Sharpener - 50p 

                                 Ruler - £1:00 
                                  Reflectors - 50p 

 

Message from School Office 
 

On our return to school Data collection 
forms will be sent out. Please check 

carefully your data form and make any 
amendments that are necessary .  

Your form must be returned EVEN if 
there are no amendments made. 

 
Please note for safeguarding purposes 
we must have 2 valid contacts for each 

child.  

Tips to enjoy trick or treating while staying safe 
 

 Make sure an adult or carer goes out with you  
    

 Carry a torch and wear  

     reflective or light coloured  

     clothing so you can be seen 
 

 Stay close to home and only visit the houses of people 

you know 
 

 NEVER enter a strangers home 
 

 Stay on pavements and check carefully before crossing 

a road 
 

 Do not eat any treats or sweets that have 

been opened or unwrapped 
 

 Make sure your costume is warm it 

     is almost November! 

 In light of recent 
events 

Bikes and scooters  
should not be left on 

school premises 
overnight    


